
 

 

 

Friday 18th November 2022  

Firstly, I would like to start by saying a huge thank 
you and well done to our amazing Year 6 children 
for their beautiful and poignant ‘Remembrance 
Assembly’  last Friday. Myself and Mrs Clarke 
were very proud of you all. Also, our Year 6                   
children successfully completed their level 3 
Bikeability with Go Velo - you all did superbly 
well.  

Our non-uniform day on Thursday was a great 
success with lots of amazing  items  being                
donated for the school Christmas  Hampers. 
Thank you to everyone for your kind donations. 
Remember  -                                                                          
“You have to be in it to win it!”                                    
and we would like to encourage you to purchase 
as many raffle tickets as you wish - if you need 
more raffle ticket  books, please ask in the office! 

Our year 4 children really enjoyed meeting their 
friends from Marsden Primary School at the                      
leisure Box this week, they took part in lots of 
team building and fun activities.                                               
Year 3 are looking forward to their turn next week 
- remember to be in school for 8.30am. 

Our therapy dog Sofia has doubled her visits and 
now visits our school on Tuesday and Wednesday 
to listen to our KS1 and KS2 children read in the 
library.  

I wish you all a wonderful weekend and, as               
always, thank you for your continued support. 
Mrs Stinchon  

Christmas Party lunch! 

Please see details 

of our Christmas 

lunch menu. This 

will take place on 

Wednesday 14th  

December.                    

Children who 

usually have a 

school meal will 

not need to               

order one.  

Children who usually bring a packed 

lunch but would like a Christmas dinner 

must order it via the office before 1st 

December. This is the cut off date for 

our food orders, so if we have not been 

advised, we will be unable to add it on 

later. 

Polite reminder  

The last day for any donations of              

unwanted/unused clothing will be 

Thursday 1st December.                         

Thank you! 

WEDNESDAY 14TH DECEMBER                                    

If your child does not usually have 

a school dinner and wants to join 

us for our school Christmas  dinner 

please order via the office and pay 

£2.40 on Parentmail.  



EYFS -  Demian & Matilda 

EYFS/YR 1 -  Joey & Maya 

YR 2 - Jade 

YR 3 -  Tilly May 

YR 4 -  The whole of year 4  

YR 5 -  Isla & Annie  

YR 6 -  Jacob & Amelia  

Well done to Year 4 for excellent 

attendance this week!  

Shout out this week goes to        

Molly Broughton. Well done!  

                          

 

Tuesdays till 6th Dec Mrs E Clarke             

3.30pm - 4.30pm  Multiskills Club  

Tuesdays till 6th Dec Mrs C Clark    

3.30pm - 4.30pm Choir Group for 

KS2 children  

Wednesdays till 7th Dec Y2 and Y3 - 

3.30-4.30 Cookery Club 

Vacancy for a Parent Governor 

We currently have a vacancy for 
a Parent Governor and welcome 
applications from parents who 

are keen to make a positive contribution to 
our school. In this voluntary role, you will 
work as part of a team and play a vital role 
in ensuring the Local Governing                   
Committee is connected with parents and 
the community.  

Being a Governor is a "hands off" role –                    
decisions made by Governors influence the 
whole school, but Governors are not                        
responsible for, or involved in, the day-to-
day running of the school.  

For an informal discussion regarding the 
role please  contact the Headteacher or 
Chair of Governors (via the school office). 
The relevant paperwork will be sent home 
for everyone next week 

 

 

Thank you very much to Mr Glenn Dunleavey 

who donated his lottery winnings back to 

school.                                                                                            

Your School Lottery raises much needed funds 

for our PTFA. We really appreciate all our       

supporters but we would love more!                                                                                        

If you would to support our PTFA and be in 

with a chance of winning, please visit;                                                                        

https://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/lottery/

school/trawden-forest-primary-school 

You could also be in with a chance to win a 

PS5 bundle, please see details below. 

 



 

 
 

Tuesday 22nd November - Y3 out to Leisure Box with Marsden Primary - meet in 
school 8.30am 

Tuesday 22nd November -   - Y 2 and Y5 Parents evening 

Wednesday 23rd November - WHOLE SCHOOL SURPRISE!  Ssshhh! 

Wednesday 23rd November   - Y5 parents evening 

Tuesday 29th November - Y6 Forest School with visitors from                   
Bradley Primary 

Wednesday 30th November - Key stage 2 Christmas pop up shop  

Thursday 1st December - Key Stage 1 Christmas pop up shop  

Friday 2nd December - Clothing collection for Bags 2 School  

Wednesday 7th December - EYFS+Key Stage 1 Nativity - shows at 
2pm and 6pm, ticket information to follow 

Thursday 8th December - school choir singing at Trawden                        
Friendship group lunch at the Community Centre 

Thursday 8th December  - school choir singing at Trawden Village 
Tree Lighting  - meet at 6.15pm at the Community Centre 

Monday 12th December - EYFS+Key Stage 1 SPECIAL VISITOR!  

Tuesday 13th December - PTFA Christmas Hamper raffle draw 

Tuesday 13th December - KS2 Carol Service in school 2.30pm - led 
by Year 5 - Y5 and KS2 parents welcome 

Wednesday 14th December - Christmas Dinner and Party day -                       
children can come in party clothes 

Friday 16th December -‘Jingle Jog’ £1 (or more) donation for                     
Pendleside  Hospice - bring Christmas headgear to wear!  

Friday 16th December - School closes for Christmas - 
NO AFTER SCHOOL CLUB 

Wednesday 4th January 2023 - School opens  - Happy New Year 
and welcome back! 

 


